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 Environmental Hazards and Emergencies Department 

Centre for Radiation, Chemical and Environmental 

Hazards 

Seaton House, City Link 

London Road  

Nottingham, NG42 4LA 

 nsipconsultations@ukhsa.gov.uk  

www.gov.uk/ukhsa 

 

Your Ref: TR040011 

Our Ref:   CIRIS: 58138  

 

 

 

Dear Ms Kopala, 

 

Nationally Significant Infrastructure Project 

Variation and further information re:  Order granting Development Consent to construct a 

new railway on the track bed of the former branch line from Bristol to Portishead including 

associated works. 

 

Thank you for your letter of 21st September inviting the UK Health Security Agency (UK HSA) 

previously known as Public Health England to provide comments relating to the above Nationally 

Significant Infrastructure Project (NSIP). 

 

We can confirm that UK HSA does not wish to make any additional comments at this time.  

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

On behalf of UK Health Security Agency 

nsipconsultations@ukhsa.gov.uk 

 

Please mark any correspondence for the attention of National Infrastructure Planning Administration 

 

 

Ms Natasha Kopala 

Department for Transport 

Great Minster House 

33 Horseferry Road 

London   SW1P 4DR 

 

 

5th October 2021 
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